Dear FDA,

I am writing to express my concern over the FDA's regulation of genetically engineered (GE) food, to ask that the agency's current policies be changed, and to support all the points in docket # 00P-1211/CPI, specifically:

• All GE foods should be labeled so I am informed and have a choice.

• "GE foods should not be assumed to be "generally recognized as safe" and should have mandatory pre-market safety testing.

The & should be a moratorium nn GF foods and crops until long term studies show they are safe. for human health and t. h. e. environment.

GE Food Moratorium

Petition

Oclo Organic Consumers

Association -6114 Hwy 61

Little Marais, MN 55614

Additional Personal Comments: T BELLEY THAT THE WIRTHING STATE FOR STATE FOR SAFETY

Name (print) BEADLEY (2012) APB (City, State, Zip)

Signature THE PROPERTY STATE FOR FOOD SAFETY

c 110202